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13t December 2021
Dear Parents,

At the end of the first term in the current academic year, | wanted to write not only to thank you for your
support this term but also to congratulate your daughters for the way they have handled the many twists,
turns and bumps in the road! They are a credit to you and | am privileged to support their development.

Our Year 13 girls have almost all completed their university applications and many now possess very good
offers, which definitely brings a sense of reality to their final school year. The Year 12 group have settled in
brilliantly and | have been very impressed by their work ethic and as always, buoyed by their great humour and
sense of comradery. The girls always look after one another very well: you can be assured that each one is
valued.

A huge thanks to Mey Funke, our House Captain, who has led by example and well earned the respect of staff
and students in House. Beaut has been a very good support as Deputy and many of the girls, including Year 12,
have stepped up to take a lead in House when needed.

| very much hope that the new year will bring with it continued resilience and refreshed energy and finally, |
take the opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year.

Warm Regards,

Loe ﬁﬂe/ y




